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8 June 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this letter finds you well and that your child is enjoying their time at Queanbeyan East Public 

School. We wanted to take this opportunity to inform you about an important change that will be taking 

place in our communication systems. 

After careful consideration and evaluation, we have decided that our school will no longer be using the 

online program ClassDojo as a means of communication between parents, teachers, and the school 

administration. While ClassDojo has served us well in the past, we believe that there are more effective and 

streamlined methods available to enhance our communication with you. 

Moving forward, we encourage parents to contact the school office directly to pass on any messages or 

important information to their child's teacher. This will ensure that communication is clear, direct, and can 

be addressed promptly. Our office staff will be more than happy to assist you in conveying any messages 

and coordinating with the appropriate teachers. 

Additionally, we are pleased to reintroduce the use of the school Sentral App as a primary tool for keeping 

parents informed about happenings at the school. The Sentral App offers a user-friendly interface that 

allows you to access a wealth of information regarding your child's academic progress, upcoming events, 

school announcements, and much more. It is a convenient platform that will help keep you connected and 

engaged in your child's education journey. If you haven't already done so, we encourage you to download 

the Sentral App from your device's app store and follow the instructions to set up your account. 

We understand that change can sometimes be challenging, and we are committed to assisting you 

throughout this transition. If you have any questions or require any further information, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to our school office. We value your partnership and look forward to working together 

to create the best possible educational environment for your child. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Danny Scott 

 
 
 


